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Monterey Bay Bus Rapid Transit Study  
 
 
Background 
 
Wilbur Smith Associates was selected to complete a Monterey Bay Bus 
Rapid Transit Study. The study initially consisted of three parts, a Regional 
BRT Overview, and work scopes individually negotiated with Monterey 
Salinas Transit (MST) and Santa Cruz METRO.  
 
Projects  
 
MST, which had discussed the potential for BRT implementation for a 
number of months, was focused on the development of a specific project 
formatted to comply with the guidelines for funding as an FTA Very Small 
Starts application. This focus was reinforced and assisted by additional 
resources provided by the Air District Board for development of a specific 
corridor MST project. The selected corridor, on Lighthouse and Fremont, 
was successfully presented to FTA for funding and has moved forward into 
project development 
 
A Regional Plan which conceptually identified regional connections and 
projects was also completed.  
 
Santa Cruz METRO 
 
The Santa Cruz METRO Board acted to consider the BRT conceptually for 
the long distance corridor between Watsonville and Santa Cruz. Based on 
conversations with METRO staff, the thought of more frequent service in 
the Watsonville to Santa Cruz corridor was considered logical because of 
its status as one of METRO’s highest ridership corridors.  The development 
of initial BRT planning concepts was incorporated into the operations 
planning components within the Short Range Transit Plan which was then 
underway.














































